
Fellow villagers, 

 

'Ride and Stride' is an annual opportunity to combine a bit of fun, exercise, and fund raising for 

our beautiful local churches. Organised by The Wiltshire Historic Trust, the event brings 

together communities, offers a chance to visit our local historic buildings on a fun bike ride, and 

even if you are not a regular church goer you will appreciate the grace and beauty these buildings 

bring to our lives.  Monies raised through you and your sponsors go towards their continued 

upkeep. 

 

See more detail on the flyer attached. 

 

So how can you help? 

 

A) Commit to a couple of hours of friendly cycling around local villages on Saturday 9th Sept.  

If so, let me know on this email or on 07973 867850 

 

B) Spread the word even if you can't make it 

 

C) Get together your own group - there are likely to be a number of groups of all ages and speeds 

so feel free to do it your own way - just let me know 

 

D) Support the cause without even riding!  Donations welcomed 

at https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/enfordrideandstride2017 

 

Please pass this on around the area - and I will be following up with more details as we get closer 

to the big day. 

 

Thanks to you all in advance 

 

Tom Hunter 

Rose Cottage 

East Chisenbury 

 

07973 867850 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/enfordrideandstride2017



